M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Karen Byrd


Jesse Parks



Julia Parks



Tiffany Schussler

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 13, 2021
RE:
BG-1 Application for RA Jones Middle Reno and 
Addition, BG #21-202
​For the board to approve the BG-1 Application for
RA Jones Middle Reno and Addition.  The project
consists of an addition and associated renovations
as needed.  This project matches Priority 1c on the 
District Facility Plan in providing Classrooms, 
Science Rooms as part of the elective component, and 
Resource Rooms along with associated restrooms
for boys and girls on both floors.  It will be a standalone 
addition with some minor upgrades, per Priorities 1c,
1e. 1f amd 2c pm the DFP to the existing infrastructure for 
the mechanical, electrical, and low-voltage systems, lighting 
and controls upgrades, site and camera upgrades.  The addition, 
as planned, is two stories which matches the existing
configuration.  An alternate bid will be taken for reroof
per Priority 2c on the DFP.
I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project,
as presented.
